American University of Armenia Receives
$400,000 Grant from The Lincy Foundation

YEREVAN - The American University of
Armenia (AUA) has received a generous grant
of $400,000 from The Lincy Foundation.

The AUA academic programs and activi-
ties supported by The Lincy Foundation over
the past years comprise the backbone of the
University.

This very important contribution to AUA
will continue assisting the institution to rise to
the next level of excellence in providing
American-accredited higher education in Ar-
menia. AUA research centers will continue to

grow and develop, and be an increasingly es-
sential part of the academic and service mis-
sion of AUA. They serve as a vital link to pro-
fessional communities and as a locus for estab-
lishing linkages with other academic institu-
tions, businesses, industry, governmental
agencies, and non-governmental organiza-
tions.

President Haroutune Armenian expresses
his deep appreciation to The Lincy Foundation
for its commitment to AUA and its ongoing
investment in Armenia’s academic future.



